Suppliers Emissions Declaration

Ecctis Ltd has committed to reaching net zero by 2030 for the emissions we control
directly, and by 2040 for the emissions we influence, through the goods and services
we buy from our partners and suppliers. To achieve this goal, we will require the
support of all our suppliers.

During 2024 we will be developing a road map to help suppliers align with our net
zero ambitions between now and 2040. This approach builds on UK Government
procurement policy (PPN 06/20 and PPN 06/21).

In our Carbon Reduction Plan, we state that we will be encouraging our suppliers to
halve their greenhouse gas emissions before 2030. To ensure the Carbon Reduction
Plan requirements are extended in a proportionate and relevant manner to all
procurements from 2030 we will be adopting a two-tiered approach:

e For suppliers providing services which in total exceed £50,000 per annum
exc. VAT, we will be requiring a full Carbon Reduction Plan.

e For supplier below this threshold value, we will be working with them on a
case-by-case basis to understand their commitment to net zero.

We strongly encourage all suppliers to prepare for the roadmap milestones. When
these are published, we commit to sharing them with our supply chain partners. We
will also, wherever possible, though without detracting from our overall Net Zero
Roadmap, account for the specific barriers that some suppliers may face.

We recognise that not all suppliers are at the same stage of their net zero journey.

We will continue to work closely with suppliers to shape our approach and give all
suppliers the opportunity to align with our net zero ambition.

Additionally, we will engage with regulators and industry bodies to ensure that we
adopt a pragmatic approach to achieving our net zero objective.

Suppliers can also get in touch with questions via procurement@ecctis.com.



https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/procurement-policy-note-0620-taking-account-of-social-value-in-the-award-of-central-government-contracts
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/procurement-policy-note-0621-taking-account-of-carbon-reduction-plans-in-the-procurement-of-major-government-contracts
mailto:procurement@ecctis.com

